

8 March 2019

Mr J Luke <a href="mailto:fyi-request-9538-6fe85a25@requests.fyi.org.nz">fyi-request-9538-6fe85a25@requests.fyi.org.nz</a>

Dear Mr Luke

## OFFICIAL INFORMATION REQUEST-JUSTICES OF THE PEACE (Ref: 73181)

Thank you for your email of 8 February 2019 requesting information on numbers of Justices of the Peace appointed in the Auckland Central electorate since 1 January 2019.

I can advise that there have been no appointments made in that electorate so far in 2019.

Yours sincerely

Jeff Orr

Chief Legal Counsel